



2860 State Street Medford, OR 97504 (541) 618-7872 FAX: 541-772-2201 scott.g.curry@state.or.us

March 16, 2015

Ed Murdock 99040 S. Bank Chetco River Rd. Brookings, OR 97465

RE: Monthly assessment monitoring required Salmon Run Golf Course (PWS #4195127)

Dear Mr. Murdock:

We have determined that, due to last December's detection of E. coli in the water system serving Salmon Run Golf Course, additional water quality monitoring is required. This requirement is also driven by the sensitivity of the aquifer and the proximity of surface water to the well.

Beginning in April of this year, please submit monthly raw water assessment samples from the well for a total of 12 months. These samples must be taken prior to any treatment (chlorination, UV, etc.). These samples are separate from your routine quarterly samples that are taken from the distribution system. Please be sure that the lab slips are marked accordingly.

Thank you very much for your cooperation, and please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott G. Curry, P.E. Regional Engineer Drinking Water Program

cc: Brody Hodges, Curry Community Health